
Extract from Hansard 
[COUNCIL - Tuesday, 17 October 2000] 

 p2144c-2145a 
Hon Bob Thomas; Hon Murray Criddle 

 [1] 

RAILWAYS, MIDLAND STATION PLATFORM 
35. Hon Bob Thomas to the Minister for Transport: 

With regard to the new platform at the Midland Station for the Prospector and Avon Link passenger services - 
(1) Where will it be positioned in relation to the narrow gauge rail/road transfer station? 
(2) What shelter and services will be provided on the platform? 
(3) Who is constructing the new platform? 
(4) What was the tender price for the project? 
Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
(1) A standard gauge track will be positioned to an existing platform on the southern side of Midland 

station. 
(2) The existing services and shelter at the Midland station will be utilised. 
(3) A new platform will not be constructed. 
(4) A tender for the work has not been called. 
 


